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From: wor S .
Sent:  lundi 7 février 2011 10:02

To: CLIMA ETS AUCTIONS

Subject: Consultation on Auctioning third phase EU Allowances prior to 2013 (‘early auctions') - organisation

Finnish Forest Industries Federation
PO Box 336

FI-00171 Helsinki

Finland

Register ID number : 39671713910-36

Finnish Forest Industries Federation’s views on early auctions:

We find it important that there is at least few early auctions in 2012. The reasons are:
e To avoid the risk of price fluctuations in the end of 2012

» To study and practice how auctions work (software and practicality) before 2013
The range of 100 to 300 million allowances as early auction volume is an appropriate amount.
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